Dear Bethel Community,

Please be assured we continue to follow all CDC and NYS Department of Health protocols. This includes extensive monitoring, screening and documenting of any/all changes to determine if further intervention will need to be initiated.

We continue to enforce the "No Visitor" policy, all staff are screened each time they enter the building. Also, rigorous and frequent sanitization of the building occurs throughout the day. We thank our dedicated staff for their continued efforts to assure our residents are well cared for.

Each building Administrator is communicating with their residents and family members daily.

If you would like more information, please call:

Bethel Nursing & Rehabilitation Center - Croton-on-Hudson

Paul Scarpinato, Administrator, 914-739-6700

Bethel Nursing Home - Ossining

Lorraine Festa, Administrator, 914-941-7300

The Knolls - Valhalla

Michael Dobbins, Executive Director, 914-461-4500

Bethel Springvale Inn - Croton-on-Hudson

Patricia Kiggins, Administrator, 914-739-4404

Thank you.